
Peasmarsh Memorial Hall - Film Night     

Saturday 11th October  

Philomena starring Judi Dench and Steve Coogan  

4 Academy Award nominations based on a true story  

Tickets £5 to include either a glass of wine or soft 
drink 

Doors open 6:45pm - Film starts 7:30pm 

We need to sell at least 25 tickets in to cover the 
cost of the copyright fee we have to pay in order to 
show this or any other film 

Unless enough tickets are sold by Thursday Oct 
9th then regrettably we will have to cancel the 
showing and will refund money to all those who have 
purchased a ticket prior to this date 

Without firm support from residents on this and 
future occasions it is doubtful that we will be able to 
offer this as a hall activity in the future due to the 
costs involved    

 

 

 

   October 2014 
Autumn is here !   
The kids are back at school;  we have had one of the best harvesting seasons in living 
memory; activities are starting up again in the hall after the summer break; the long-promised 
bingo has started; and there are sales, and meetings, and quizzes, and before we know it it 
will be Christmas ! 
Keep your eye on the hall website so that you don’t miss anything: 
www.peasmarshmh.org.uk. 
Sadly, there is no Monday Lunch Club at the moment. There were not enough students 
enrolled in the course at Hastings to make it a viable proposition, and the course was 
withdrawn. We are talking to Steve, who hopes to be able to do a Christmas meal for us again, 
and possibly something at half-term. Once we know what he can offer we shall be working to 
find a suitable alternative arrangement on a more regular basis. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Could YOU be a councillor ? 

In May 2015 we shall be electing a new Member of Parliament 

for Bexhill and Battle Constituency  and deciding who we 

want for our District and Parish Councillors. Would you like 

to stand for the Council ?  To find out more about becoming a 

candidate, visit our Peasmarsh Parish website: 

www.peasmarsh.org.uk   

Peasmarsh Periodical        

Harvest festival 

 

A festival celebration 

service for everyone will 

take place at 6pm at 

Beckley church on 

October 12th, followed by 

seasonal refreshments 

 

Come and join us and see 

the church decorated 

with harvest gifts 

http://www.peasmarshmh.org.uk/
http://www.peasmarsh.org.uk/


Can you give strangers - a family or elderly person - a Christmas 

gift this year? 
 

At Christmas, the Charity, Link to Hope (formerly Link Romania)  organise the collection of 

Shoeboxes filled with gifts for very poor families and elderly people living alone in Romania, 

Moldova, Albania, Bulgaria and the Ukraine. These people live in terrible conditions in shanty 

towns, and even disused containers, often with no electricity or running water. These gifts are 

everyday items such as soap, toothpaste, shampoo, combs, socks, crayons and colouring books etc. 

Your gift of a shoebox would bring such happiness to the people who receive them.  

I do appreciate that this has a financial implication and this year the Charity has produced advice 

on filling a shoebox for £10. 

If you feel you can help support this appeal in any way then please contact Sue Cavilla Tel: 230431 

for a leaflet and further details. 

Shoeboxes would need to be ready by Monday 27th  October. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thanks to the 

Community Speed 

Watch group who 

held ten 

monitoring 

sessions in August 

resulting in 78 

advisory letters 

being issued to 

drivers . 

Keep up the good work ! 

 

 

        What’s on at the Hall ? 
October 2014 

7th, 14th, 21st & 28th  Over 50’s Fitness Club 
2pm to 3pm 

8th Flower arranging 10am to 12noon - 
Theme Autumn leafs and fruit 

11th Film Night starts 7:30pm - Philomena 
starring Judi Dench and Steve Coogan 

13th and 27th Bingo - Eyes down 2pm 

19th Flea and Collectors Market - 8am to 
1pm 

24th Jumble Collection at the hall - 6pm to 
8pm 

25th Jumble Sale - 10am to 12noon 

 

November 2014 

8th Quiz Night - Starts 7:30pm 

 

December 2014 

6th Christmas Fair - 10am to 12noon 

 
 

Your Bit of the Road ? 

We are lucky that for most of us 

there is a pavement to walk on. 

Only the poor souls at the 

western end of Barnetts Ridge 

have to walk in the road. 

Please make sure that your leafy 

hedge, rambling rose or ornamental 

cherry, is not straying over the 

pavement, forcing pedestrians into 

the road, threatening to get into 

their eyes or scratch their arms, 

or making it difficult to see 

oncoming traffic. 

Get out those secateurs and do a 

bit of trimming ! 


